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Bill Palmaymesa
Young Life

PO Box 220
Antelope, OR 97001

Re:  Corrosion Control - Young Life, PWS ID #01246

Dear Mr. Palmaymesa;

lam writing in regards to Young Life’s plan for corrosion control treatment as required under OAR
333-061-0034 to resolve the 2013 copper action level exceedance in the distribution system,

According to our records, the water system has chosen to pursue alkalinity and calcium hardness
adjustment using reverse osmosis [or corrosion control treatment, A pilot study plan was reviewed
by Drinking Water Services (DWS) on January 12, 2016 to evaluate the effectiveness of this
technology. The results from the pilot study will be sent to DWS for review before the full-scale
equipment is considered and submitted for plan review approval,

To document the water system’s efforts, you must provide DWS in writing by March 31, 2016 a
reasonable timeline to implement corrosion control and serve drinking water that meets the copper

action level,

Il you have questions pleasc call me at 971-673-0425 or email michelle.p.byrd@state.or.us.

Sincerely,

M iehelly 5@9% ,

Michelle Byrd
Drinking Water Specialist

Cc: Brad Daniels, DWS



